
                                            

 
 

   

 
 

 
 
Jonathan LaTurner 
Towerpoint Wealth 
500 Capital Mall 
Sacramento, Ca. 95814 
 
Dear Jonathan, 
 
On behalf of the Rotary Clubs of Arden Arcade and Granite Bay, I would like to express our 
deepest gratitude for your generous donation of a Hole Sponsorship for $1,000 to the 1st Annual 
Rotary Charities Open Golf Tournament.  Thanks to your donation, this year’s event grossed more 
than $50,000 to help children and their families in our community.   Without your support, this 
success would not have been possible. 
 
Funds from the Rotary Charities Open run through the Rotary Club of Arden Arcade Foundation 
account.  The Arden Arcade Rotary Foundation 501(c)(3) Tax ID is 68-0456674. 
 
Thanks again for your sponsorship of the Rotary Charities Open Golf Tournament.  We hope you will 
consider working with us next year in our 2nd annual Rotary Charities Open Golf Tournament 
(already scheduled for September 19, 2022 at Sierra View CC in Roseville).  By working together 
for our communities, we can accomplish great things! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John A Gabriel 
Rotary Charities Open Golf Tournament 
Co-Chair and Trounament Director 

 The Rotary Charities Open 
Sierra View Country Club, Roseville 

Monday, September 20, 2021 


